
 

 

 

14th October 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

The Parents Council is looking forward to holding its Annual General Meeting (AGM) in the 

college on Thursday, 24th October at 7:15pm in the Music Room and would like to extend an 

invitation to all parents and guardians, and particularly those new to the school, to attend.  

 

The purpose of the Parents Council is to collaborate in a professional capacity with the school to 

support students attending St Columba’s College.  The Parents Council liaise with the principal, 

staff and Board of Management to build effective partnership between the home and school 

community.  

 

The purpose of the AGM this year is to inform parents of the work and activities undertaken by 

the Parents Council over the past two years and to account for the monies spent and received. 

There will also be an informative presentation on the night by Damien Coyle (senior manager with 

Jigsaw) on the services that Jigsaw Donegal provide and how to access this service. 

 

Elections have already taken place for the new committee, however if you feel this is something 

you would like to get involved in, please speak with a current member on the night. The agenda 

for the evening is outlined below. 

  

1. Chairperson’s Welcome Address  - Breege Duffy 

2. Secretary’s Report     - Mags ODonnell 

3. Treasurer’s Report     - Collette Blee 

4. Introduction to the recently elected Parents’ Council members 

5. Presentation on Jigsaw Donegal       -           Damien Coyle 

 

 

 

Your sincerely, 

 

Mags ODonnell 
Secretary, Parents Council 

Parents’ Council 
St. Columba's College, Stranorlar, Co. Donegal. 
 
Phone: (074) 9131246  
Fax:      (074) 9132528  
email:   admin@stcolumbasstranorlar.ie 

 

 

 

 

 


